
Ministry of Water and Environment



Started with pre-event activities in all the deconcentrated 
structures of the ministry of Water and environment  

On 11th - 15th March 2019 



• Pupils getting 
ready to get 
started 



Cleaning Moroto town 







Trees were planted 



Cleaning drainage channels



Pre- Events Activities climaxed with a 
clean up exercise in Entebbe Kitoro

16th March 2019 





Getting hands 
dirty to clean 
the municipality



Tools are needed to 
clean 





We have done it 



Well done 
team 



The Hon. 
Minister of 
Water and 

Environment 
officially 

opened the 
week and 
took an  

exhibition 
tour

On 
18th March 

2019























A number of companies 
exhibited their products 
throughout the week









The Minister of Water and 
Environment participated 
in a tree planting exercise





Key note 
addresses 

and plenary 
and panel 

discussions 
were done 

in the 
course of 
the week









Dialogues 
were 
held 









Key Note 
Speakers  

were awarded 
for the 

contributions 
by the 

Permanent 
Secretary of 
Ministry of 
Water and 

Environment





The sessions were attended by 
the various stakeholders in the 
water and environment sector

















During the Open day and site 
visits Participants interfaced with 

various applications of 
technology 















































Commemoration of the 
international days was done with 

a match from Entebbe trading 
centre

















The voices of the children and 
young were heard through their 

on-stage presentations

21st – 22nd March 2019









Minister of State for water 
officiated at the closing 

ceremony 

















Commissionin
g key sector 
documents 

including the 
REDD+ 

strategy 









There was an awarding 
ceremony to recognize actors in 

the sector 











The week long event concluded 
with the State Minister for 
Water planting trees and 
flagging off KCCA vehicles





















Thank you Partners, sponsors and co-convenors 



Thank you
National organising committee 

and its sub committee 

Looking forward to 2020 


